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Leadership Message 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we approach half-term, I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to all 

of our wonderful pupils for their hard work and dedication this term! 

It is lovely to see their enthusiasm for learning and to be part of their school        

journey!  

I’m also delighted to see that school trips are back on the menu! This week,           

children have visited Coventry Transport Museum and been to Woodlands              

Adventure and Outdoor Learning. Their participation in this learning has been 

impeccable. They are curious and excited to learn new things and are willing to try 

new experiences. What is more, it is not just us saying that! Wherever we go,       

organisers comment on the enthusiasm of the children; they are a credit to the 

school and their families.  

It has also been encouraging to see so many of you at our curriculum meetings 

this week. We appreciate your support. For those who couldn’t make it to school, 

you will find all of the information on our school website—look for the year group 

pages to see specific information for your child/ren. 

Enjoy the break, and we look forward to welcoming everyone 
back, refreshed and ready for more learning! 

Dates for your Diary 

26th May—1st June 

Half Term 

2nd June 

Y5 Bikeability starts  

3rd June 

Y6 Loudmouth project 

9th June 

School closed for training 

10th—13th June 

Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

16th June 

YR Twycross Zoo 

17th June 

Y6 Enterprise Day 

18th June 

New to YR: Dabble Day 

French Road Safety 

Focus on Baby Talk 
 

Baby Talk Sessions take place every Tuesday at 2pm at Hodge Hill 
Primary School.   If you would like to bring along your baby or toddler 
and enjoy the company of other Mothers please join us.  There is no 
charge for the sessions and we even provide you with refreshments!  

 
Baby Talk is an ongoing initiative which encourages parents to              
develop positive communication with their baby, both verbally and 
non verbally.  We have found so far, that the project is a great way 
for parents to prepare their children for the life-long journey in          
education that lies ahead. 
  
Come and see for yourself. You will be given a warm welcome at 
Hodge Hill Primary School. 

Carpark Reminder 

In response to parents feedback and in our continuing 

efforts to put safety first, from June 2nd, only parents 

displaying a Blue Badge will be granted access to the 

school carpark—and this will not open before 8:30am 

and 3:15pm. We thank you for your understanding 

and co-operation with this new routine. 

School staff are seeing a concerning number of children who are NOT 
wearing a seatbelt when travelling to and from school. It is against the 
law to not wear a seat belt in the front or back of a vehicle. Please 
check out www.think.gov.uk-themes-seatbelts for more information.  

http://www.think.gov.uk-themes-seatbelts/


Issue 16 

Page 2  

Star Pupils of the Week Marvellous Mathematicians 
EYFS 

Ibrahim, Adam, Eva, Ema 

Year 1 

Ayah, Anaya, Rayyaan 

Year 2 

Haider, Yaseen, Hassan 

Year 3 

Zainab, Nadifa, Zoya 

Year 4 

Roumissa, Muhammad-Dayan, Aidhan, Fatima 

Year 5 

Anayah, Ali Raza, Hussain 

Year 6 

Aisha, Ahsan, Yaseen, Ismael 

 

 

EYFS 

Amiira, Yousaf, Imran, Abdul Hadi 

Year 1 

Ibrahim, Arham, Hoorain 

Year 2 

Ibrahim, Hifza, Hibatullah 

Year 3 

Yusuf, Eshal, Shayion 

Year 4 

Azaan, Yousuf, Irum, Sabrina 

Year 5 

Ameera, Aminah, Liyana 

Year 6 

Dawood S, Madina 

Celebration Assemblies will take place each FRIDAY.  EYFS—Y4: 9:00am, Y5-Y6: 10:00am.   

Invited parents/carers will be notified on the Tuesday before the assembly. 
New Time! 

Husnain 

Ishaaq Nauman 

Isa 

Congratulations to these     

children with whom we celebrate 

recently improved attendance. 

Keep it up! 

HOUSE POINTS   

This week’s  

winners are  

RED house! 

Hoorain 

Inayah 

School Attendance              

this week 

10.5 
days lost per class 


